
Greens Committee Meeting - Wednesday December 21 @ 8:00 am 
 
In attendance were Dave White, Kelly Davis, Byron Hock, Brendan Waddell, John Valentine, Suzanne 
Popelka and Wayne Onyx. 

1. Course and equipment conditions – Brendan was satisfied with all for now.  However, we will 
need a new fairway mower ($35,000 - $40,000 for good used) by early Spring and another gator 
or cart. Money will come from various sources including Home Sales fund, reserves, and 
tournament.  The brown spots on the fairways are filling in nicely as a result of Dave’s diligent 
work. 

2. Gopher Update – Brendan said that he is working with Mark at Four Peaks, but they may never 
get eradicated.  It is believed that they are coming from the casino area under construction 
which may now include a golf course. 

3. Turf crew status and Friday lunch plans – Brendan will be cooking lunch for the crew this Friday 
and we will be handing out cards and gifts at that time. 

4. Home Sales Fund – Dave mentioned that the HOA approved the recent submission.  We will 
next submit a request for a new Maintenance Gate ($2800) and Maintenance Electric Panel 
($4300). 

5. Holiday donations for Turf Crew – John has received a record amount this year for the 
crew.  Thanks, John! 

6. HOA Drainage Update – Dave explained the recent HOA vote that approved money for the 
drainage on Holes #1, #2 and #12.  We expect approval for Hole #16 in the near future. 

7. Cell Phone Tower – Wayne discussed the upcoming information meeting on January 11th.  Dave 
said that any questions will be written on a card to be answered by Atlas Tower.   

8. Members Only Chipping Area – Wayne explained that we will permit non-members to use this 
area provided that they have purchased a cart path sticker. 

9. Bare spot in chipping area – This area will be addressed in April when the weather gets warmer. 
10. Cart Path edging – Gary Hall is working on this project and has a few volunteers.  We had an 

edger that was attached to a gator that is no longer in operation. 
11. Bonfire – Dave mentioned that this may happen in January.  Stay tuned. 
12. Open Discussions – Dave and Jeff Seaman will address the volunteer palm trees on #3. Dave 

discussed the upcoming Founders Tournament and related activities.   
 
Next Meeting Date – Wednesday, January 18th @ 8:00 in the library. 
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